
Transition Year 5 to Year 6
Tuesday 1st July 2025



Aims

To support you and your child I will briefly outline:

 the expectations and academic demands of the Year 6 

curriculum

 the end of Key Stage Two SATs tests 

 the application and transition to secondary school

 PGL school journey in October 



How Year 6 will look

Mostly no different to other years! 

Children may be grouped for specific lessons

 There will be practice tests throughout the year

Small development groups will be used throughout 
the year to support children with specific areas of 
learning

Homework books – children will have specific 
workbooks and will be set pages according to the 
work they are doing in class 



End of Key Stage 2 Standardised

Achievement Tests - SATs

 These are statutory assessments and happen in May 

– we will hold a meeting outlining details closer to 

the time

3 subjects are done in test format: Reading (R), 

Mathematics (M) and grammar Punctuation & 

Spelling (GPS)

2 subjects are teacher assessed: Writing and 

Science



Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (GPS)



Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

SATs Questions SPaG



Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

SATs Questions SPaG



Reading



SATs Reading Text:



SATs Reading Questions:





Mathematics



SATs Questions Mathematics

Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic



SATs Questions Mathematics

Maths Paper 2 / Paper 3 : Reasoning



SATs Questions Mathematics

Maths Paper 2 / Paper 3 : Reasoning



Home learning in Year 6

Reading!



Applying for secondary school

 Application for secondary schools takes place in the beginning half of 

the Autumn term – it is something you should be starting to think about 

now if you have not already.

 The application is made online.

 You and your child have a choice about which school they will attend 

but it is also very important that you are realistic when making the 

application.

 Children at Kilmorie move on to a wide variety of excellent schools both 

inside and outside of Lewisham borough.

 This is an exciting time but can also cause anxiety. It is important that 

you are prepared, take your time and discuss the process with your 

child to reduce any worries they may have.



Applying for secondary school: How to apply

 Applications for secondary school places can only be made online at 

www.eadmissions.org.uk

 At the start of the application you will be asked for your postcode; this will 

identify which borough you live in and ensure your form is sent electronically to 

that local authority when you submit it.

 If you applied electronically for your child’s reception place, you will use the 

same login information to apply for a secondary place.

 You can start to apply once the website opens on 1st September 2025

 You can save your application as you go along and amend it; once submitted 

it cannot be changed. You will receive an automated email confirming receipt 

and a list of the schools you have applied for.

 If you submit your application before the deadline, it will not be processed until 

after the closing date with everyone else.

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/


Some schools need extra information from you when you apply. For September 2026 
admission, you need to complete a supplementary information form if you are applying for:

 Bonus Pastor Catholic School – faith applicants

 Haberdashers’ Hatcham College – music places (application by mid-September)

 Prendergast School– music places (application by mid-September)

 St Matthew Academy – faith applicants

 Trinity Church of England School, Lewisham – faith applicants (also has open places 
available)

You can get supplementary information forms directly from the school. You can also 
download a form from the school's website and return it directly to the school by 31 
October 2025.

If a school requires a supplementary information form and does 
not receive it, your application will NOT be considered.

continued…

https://www.bonuspastor.co.uk/599/admissions
https://www.habshatcham.org.uk/Admissions/
https://www.prendergast-school.com/1426/music-scholarships-how-to-apply-for-a-musical-aptitude-place-in-2021-for-2022
https://www.stmatthewacademy.co.uk/admissions
https://www.trinitylewisham.org/page/?title=Admissions&pid=76


Applying for secondary school: the Process

 Discuss your ideas as a family.

 Spend time familiarising yourself with the council’s website:

Lewisham Council - Applying to start secondary school in September 2025

 Think about what types of school would best suit your child (E.g. Academy, 

Community, Free, Foundation, Faith)

 Obtain information about schools in other boroughs by visiting their websites.

 List possible schools; be realistic with reference to the admissions criteria, especially 

thinking about how far away you are by foot (walking distance).

 Look online at a school’s prospectus; visit schools.

 Gather any supporting evidence that may be required e.g. a letter from a church 

leader for a faith school, doctor’s letter for a medical need or social worker’s letter.

 Make your informed choices and complete the application form(s) online; at the very 

latest by Friday 31st October.

https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-start-secondary-school


Visiting Prospective schools

 It is vital you and your child visit the school – don’t go on 

other people’s opinions or what you have heard.

Make a schedule so you are not trying to visit all schools 

in the same week (some open day dates are already on 

school’s websites and some need to be booked).

Make a checklist of things that are important to you 

before you go.

Outline questions you want to ask when you visit.

 Inform Kilmorie when you are out visiting a secondary 

school for attendance purposes.



Important dates

Schools open for visits September/October 2025

Closing date for applications

Apply online at www.eadmissions.org.uk

Friday 31 October 2025

we recommend you submit your 

online application earlier than 

this date

Closing date for supplementary forms 

(if required)

To be returned direct to the school​

Mid / End October 

(Varies according to school)

Closing date for scholarship forms
Mid-September / Early October 

(Check with individual school)

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/


• Located in the Sussex Downs with a large range of activities on offer.

• Lively evening activity sessions run by the PGL team.

• 6 members of school staff will accompany the children.

• All dietary requirements are catered for. Sample menu available on the 

website:

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/menus-and-food

Year 6 Trip to PGL Windmill Hill 20th – 24th October

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/menus-and-food


Activities:



Most rooms sleep 4–6 children and all 

have their own bathroom. 





Questions?


